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Dear Dr . Burkhardt: 

May 22,55. 

Home again, I think with great pleasure of my stay at 
your college. I enjoyed the symposium, and was parti­
cularly happy to meet Mr. and Mrs . Dorner and exchanging 
with them many common memories . I am so sorry that I 
could not stay with Prof . Fowlie . 

As soon as I have found a reprint of the Architect . Forum 
regarding my "Universal Theater", I shall forward it to 
you . It is one of several schemes which might be of in­
terest to you . 
I do hope you will give me the pleasure of visiting my 
studio when you are in New York. The Galaxies, returned 
a short while ago from the Houston Museum, are up again . 

Thanks once more for your cordial invitation . 

-----

Very sincerely yours,

·1 'i ' 
FJK/ps Frederick J. Kies er


